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WHAT'S NEW?

COMING SOON!

Construction is well underway at LVH!
We finally have a roof and stairs to our
second floor, and most recently, our
signs were put up! Next up we are
working on getting all electrical,
plumbing, and framing finalized, and
inspected, and then putting up
sheetrock and painting! We can't wait!

We know our physical doors are not open yet, but
you can still book virtual visits through our online
platform, Vetster! We'd love to meet you and your
pet for non-urgent matters. Schedule your
appointment today! We can't wait to meet you.
https://vetster.com/en-us/p/6b8b7f40-d024-
433a-b465-d4b9726693f4

Your pets may not be able to text, but
you sure can! We are so excited to
launch our Pet Portal, which will allow
you to have access to your pet's
records, reminders, and be able to
schedule appointments! Stay tuned! 

       GIVE US A SNIFF!


